SENECA MIDDLE SCHOOL

SAFE HALLOWEEN PERMISSION SLIP

LEADERS CLUB PARTICIPANTS








OCTOBER 1, 2016
DEAR PARENTS:  


ALL LEADER’S CLUB STUDENTS PARTICIPATING IN SAFE HALLOWEEN ON WEDS. OCTOBER 26TH FROM 4 TO 6:00 P.M., MUST FILL OUT THIS FORM AND HAND IT BACK TO MRS. BISONO BEFORE OCTOBER 21TH.     IF THE FORM IS NOT HANDED IN BY THE DUE DATE THE STUDENT WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO PARTICIPATE (NO ACCEPTIONS).  Please make sure you don’t lose this form (I WILL NOT GIVE OUT ANY MORE). NO TRANSPORTATION IS GIVEN SO YOU NEED TO ARRANGE THE PICK UP FROM THE EVENT.  “THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT”







SINCERELY,







MRS. RAMONA BISONO







LEADERS CLUB ADVISOR

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I GIVE MY SON/DAUGHTER __________________________ IN GRADE ______PERMISSI0N TO PARTICIPATE IN SAFE HALLOWEEN ON OCTOBER 26TH FROM 4 TO 6 P.M.  PLEASE HAND THIS FORM BACK TO MRS. BISONO IN THE GIRLS PHYSICAL EDUCATION OFFICE BY OCTOBER 21TH.  I WILL PICK UP MY SON/DAUGHTER AT 6:15pm AT THE GYM SIDE OF THE BUILDING.  IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY I CAN BE REACHED AT #___________________.

PARENT SIGNITURE _______________________________________

